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From: Braun, Michael [mbraun@cosel.com]
Sent: Friday, July 23, 2010 3:30 PM

To: RegComments@state.pa.us.
Subject: Comments on Shale Drilling

Just wanted to make a general comment on Shale Drilling for natural gas. 1 think we should review the impact to the
Delaware River and drinking water. We live a couple miles from the River and it would be a shame to pollute a river that
provides so much for the area. We do not want to light our drinking water on fire. We want to make sure there is checks
and balances with drilling. | am for an energy independence but not if the unintended consequences are to sacrifice our
most precious resource. We can do better. Lay out the facts and let people decide.

| live in Doylestown PA.

Mike
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